
Title Description FileName Keywords
Media
Code

Time CD Track Index

Elemental - Acid Cast
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, acid

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Acid
Cast 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, acid

0 0

Elemental - Acid Cast
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, acid

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Acid
Cast 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, acid

0 0

Elemental - Acid Impact
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Acid
Impact 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

0 0

Elemental - Acid Impact
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Acid
Impact 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

0 0

Elemental - Acid Impact
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Acid
Impact 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 10

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 10.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 11

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 11.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 12

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 12.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 13

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 13.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 14

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 14.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 15

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 15.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 16

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 16.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 17

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 17.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 18

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 18.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0
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Elemental - Air
Movement 19

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 19.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 20

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 20.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 21

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 21.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 22

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 22.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 23

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 23.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 24

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 24.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 25

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 25.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 26

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 26.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 27

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 27.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 28

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 28.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 29

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 29.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 30

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 30.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 31

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 31.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - Air
Movement 32

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Air
Movement 32.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, air,, whoosh,
movement

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Burning Long 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Burning Long 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Burning Long 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Burning Long 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Burning Long 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Burning Long 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Burning Long 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Burning Long 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Burning Medium 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Burning Medium 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Burning Short 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Burning Short 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Burning Short 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Burning Short 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Fireball 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Fireball 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Fireball 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Fireball 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0
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Elemental - B Fire
Fireball 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Fireball 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Fireball 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Fireball 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Fireball 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Fireball 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Fireball 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Fireball 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Fireball 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Fireball 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Fireball 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Fireball 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Fireball 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Fireball 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Fireball 10

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Fireball 10.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Fireball 11

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Fireball 11.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire Flame
Movement Short 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Flame Movement Short 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire Flame
Movement Short 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Flame Movement Short 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire Flame
Movement Short 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Flame Movement Short 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire Ignite
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Ignite 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire Ignite
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Ignite 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire Ignite
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Ignite 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire Ignite
04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Ignite 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire Ignite
05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Ignite 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire Ignite
06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Ignite 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Pixiedust 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Pixiedust 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Pixiedust 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Pixiedust 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Pixiedust 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Pixiedust 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Pixiedust 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Pixiedust 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Pixiedust 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Pixiedust 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0
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Elemental - B Fire
Pixiedust 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Pixiedust 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Pixiedust 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Pixiedust 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Pixiedust 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Pixiedust 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Pixiedust 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Pixiedust 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Pixiedust 10

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Pixiedust 10.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - B Fire
Pixiedust 11

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - B
Fire Pixiedust 11.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Boulder
Cast 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Boulder Cast 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

0 0

Elemental - Boulder
Cast 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Boulder Cast 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

0 0

Elemental - Boulder
Cast 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Boulder Cast 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

0 0

Elemental - Boulder
Cast 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Boulder Cast 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

0 0

Elemental - Boulder
Cast 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Boulder Cast 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

0 0

Elemental - Boulder
Cast 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Boulder Cast 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

0 0

Elemental - Boulder
Cast 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Boulder Cast 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

0 0

Elemental - Boulder
Cast 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Boulder Cast 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

0 0

Elemental - Boulder
Cast 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Boulder Cast 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, boulder, rock,
smash, slide, tumble, debris

0 0

Elemental - Bowed
Glass 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Bowed Glass 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

0 0

Elemental - Bowed
Glass 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Bowed Glass 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

0 0

Elemental - Bowed
Glass 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Bowed Glass 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

0 0

Elemental - Bowed
Glass 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Bowed Glass 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

0 0

Elemental - Bowed
Glass 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Bowed Glass 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

0 0

Elemental - Bowed
Glass 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Bowed Glass 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

0 0

Elemental - Bowed
Glass 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Bowed Glass 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, glass, bow, bowed

0 0

Elemental - Chimes Big
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Big 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes Big
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Big 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes Big
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Big 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes Big
04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Big 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0
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Elemental - Chimes
Magic Balls 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Magic Balls 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes
Magic Balls 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Magic Balls 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes
Magic Balls 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Magic Balls 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes
Magic Balls 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Magic Balls 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes
Magic Balls 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Magic Balls 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes
Small 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Small 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes
Small 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Small 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes
Small 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Small 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes
Small 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Small 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes
Small Long 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Small Long 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Chimes
Small Long 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Chimes Small Long 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chimes

0 0

Elemental - Earthquake
CastA 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, earth,
earthquake

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Earthquake CastA 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, earth,
earthquake

0 0

Elemental - Earthquake
CastA 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, earth,
earthquake

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Earthquake CastA 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, earth,
earthquake

0 0

Elemental - Earthquake
CastA 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, earth,
earthquake

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Earthquake CastA 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, earth,
earthquake

0 0

Elemental - Earthquake
CastB 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, earth,
earthquake

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Earthquake CastB 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, earth,
earthquake

0 0

Elemental - Earthquake
CastB 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, earth,
earthquake

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Earthquake CastB 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, earth,
earthquake

0 0

Elemental - Earthquake
CastB 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, earth,
earthquake

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Earthquake CastB 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, earth,
earthquake

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Cast Loop 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
electric, electricity, energy

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Cast Loop 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
electric, electricity, energy

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Cast Loop 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
electric, electricity, energy

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Cast Loop 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
electric, electricity, energy

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Cast Loop 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
electric, electricity, energy

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Cast Loop 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
electric, electricity, energy

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Impact 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, electric,
electricity, energy

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Impact 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, electric,
electricity, energy

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Impact 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, electric,
electricity, energy

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Impact 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, electric,
electricity, energy

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Impact 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, electric,
electricity, energy

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Impact 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, electric,
electricity, energy

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Impact 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, electric,
electricity, energy

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Impact 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, electric,
electricity, energy

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Impact 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, electric,
electricity, energy

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Impact 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, electric,
electricity, energy

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Impact 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, electric,
electricity, energy

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Impact 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, electric,
electricity, energy

0 0
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Elemental - Electricity
Throw 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, electric, electricity,
spark

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Throw 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, electric, electricity,
spark

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Throw 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, electric, electricity,
spark

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Throw 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, electric, electricity,
spark

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Throw 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, electric, electricity,
spark

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Throw 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, electric, electricity,
spark

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Throw 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, electric, electricity,
spark

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Throw 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, electric, electricity,
spark

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Throw 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, electric, electricity,
spark

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Throw 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, electric, electricity,
spark

0 0

Elemental - Electricity
Throw 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, electric, electricity,
spark

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Electricity Throw 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, electric, electricity,
spark

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Chimes 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Chimes 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Chimes 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Chimes 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Chimes 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Chimes 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Chimes 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Chimes 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Chimes 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Chimes 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Chimes 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Chimes 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Chimes 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Chimes 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Chimes 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Chimes 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Chimes 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Chimes 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Chimes 10

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Chimes 10.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Chimes 11

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Chimes 11.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Cymbal 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether Spring
Drum 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Spring Drum 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether Spring
Drum 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Spring Drum 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether Spring
Drum 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Spring Drum 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Ether Spring
Drum 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental - Ether
Spring Drum 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0
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Elemental - Evil Breath
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, evil, breath, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Breath 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, evil, breath, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Breath
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, evil, breath, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Breath 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, evil, breath, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Breath
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, evil, breath, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Breath 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, evil, breath, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Breath
04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, evil, breath, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Breath 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, evil, breath, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Breath
05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, evil, breath, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Breath 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, evil, breath, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Breath
06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, evil, breath, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Breath 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, evil, breath, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop Curse 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop Curse 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop Curse 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop Curse 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop Curse 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop Curse 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop Kill 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop Kill 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop Kill 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop Kill 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop Kill 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop Kill 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop Paralyze 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop Paralyze 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop Paralyze 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop Paralyze 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop Paralyze 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop Paralyze 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop Torture 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop Torture 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop Torture 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop Torture 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Loop Torture 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Loop Torture 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Curse 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil, curse

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Curse 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil, curse

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Curse 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil, curse

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Curse 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil, curse

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Curse 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil, curse

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Curse 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil, curse

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Curse 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil, curse

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Curse 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil, curse

0 0
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Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Curse 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil, curse

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Curse 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil, curse

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Curse 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil, curse

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Curse 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil, curse

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Kill 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Kill 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Kill 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Kill 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Kill 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Kill 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Kill 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Kill 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Kill 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Kill 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Kill 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Kill 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Paralyze 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Paralyze 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Paralyze 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Paralyze 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Paralyze 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Paralyze 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Paralyze 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Paralyze 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Paralyze 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Paralyze 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Paralyze 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Paralyze 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Paralyze No
Crunch 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Paralyze No Crunch
01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Paralyze No
Crunch 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Paralyze No Crunch
02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Paralyze No
Crunch 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Paralyze No Crunch
03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Paralyze No
Crunch 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Paralyze No Crunch
04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Paralyze No
Crunch 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Paralyze No Crunch
05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Paralyze No
Crunch 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Paralyze No Crunch
06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Torture 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Torture 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Torture 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Torture 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Torture 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Torture 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Torture 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Torture 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Torture 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Torture 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Cast
Single Torture 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Cast Single Torture 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, evil

0 0

Elemental - Evil Dark
Drone 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, drone, evil, spell

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Dark Drone 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, drone, evil, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Dark
Drone 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, drone, evil, spell

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Dark Drone 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, drone, evil, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Dark
Drone 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, drone, evil, spell

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Dark Drone 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, drone, evil, spell

0 0

Elemental - Evil Dark
Drone 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, drone, evil, spell

MAGEvil_SMorph_Elemental - Evil
Dark Drone 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, drone, evil, spell

0 0
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Elemental - Fire
Movement 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Fire
Movement 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Fire
Movement 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Fire
Movement 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Fire
Movement 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Fire
Movement 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Fire
Movement 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Fire
Movement 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Fire
Movement 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Fire
Movement 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Fire
Movement 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Fire
Movement 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Fire
Movement 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Fire
Movement 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Fire
Movement 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Fire
Movement 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Fire
Movement 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Fire
Movement 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Fire
Movement 10

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Fire
Movement 10.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Fire
Movement 11

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Fire
Movement 11.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Explosion 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Explosion 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Explosion 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Explosion 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Explosion 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Explosion 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Explosion 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Explosion 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Explosion 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Explosion 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Explosion 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Explosion 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Throw 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Throw 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Throw 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Throw 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Throw 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Throw 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Throw 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Throw 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Throw 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Throw 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Throw 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Throw 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Throw 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Throw 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Throw 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Throw 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

0 0

Elemental - Fireball
Throw 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Throw 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

0 0
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Elemental - Fireball
Throw 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireball Throw 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, fire

0 0

Elemental - Fireroom
soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Fireroom.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Flame Cast
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Cast 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Flame Cast
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Cast 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0

Elemental - Flame Cast
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Cast 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Flame Cast
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Cast 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0

Elemental - Flame Cast
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Cast 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Flame Cast
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Cast 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0

Elemental - Flame Cast
04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Cast 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Flame Cast
05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Cast 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Flame Cast
06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Cast 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Flame
Movement 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Movement 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Flame
Movement 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Movement 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Flame
Movement 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Movement 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Flame
Movement 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Movement 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Flame
Movement 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Movement 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Flame
Movement 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Movement 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Flame
Movement Sparks 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Movement Sparks 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Flame
Movement Sparks 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Movement Sparks 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Flame
Movement Sparks 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Movement Sparks 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Flame
Movement Sparks 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Movement Sparks 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Flame
Movement Sparks 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Flame Movement Sparks 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, fireball,
explosion, movement, burn

0 0

Elemental - Glass Edit
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Glass Edit 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Glass Harp
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Glass Harp 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Glass Harp
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Glass Harp 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Glass Harp
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

MAGShim_SMorph_Elemental -
Glass Harp 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, chime

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
Cast Loop 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0
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Elemental - Good Cast
Loop 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
Cast Loop 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
Cast Loop 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
Cast Loop 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop Charm 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Loop Charm 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop Charm 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Loop Charm 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop Charm 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Loop Charm 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop Heal 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Loop Heal 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop Heal 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Loop Heal 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop Heal 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Loop Heal 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop Health 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Loop Health 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop Health 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Loop Health 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop Health 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Loop Health 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop Protection 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Loop Protection 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop Protection 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Loop Protection 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Loop Protection 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Loop Protection 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
Cast Single 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
Cast Single 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
Cast Single 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
Cast Single 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
Cast Single 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
Cast Single 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, spell

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Charm 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Charm 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Charm 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Charm 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Charm 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Charm 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Charm 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Charm 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Charm 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Charm 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Charm 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Charm 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Heal 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Heal 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0
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Elemental - Good Cast
Single Heal 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Heal 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Heal 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Heal 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Heal 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Heal 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Heal 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Heal 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Heal 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Heal 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Health 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Health 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Health 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Health 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Health 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Health 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Health 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Health 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Health 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Health 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Health 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Health 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Protection 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Protection 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Protection 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Protection 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Protection 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Protection 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Protection 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Protection 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Protection 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Protection 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good Cast
Single Protection 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Good Cast Single Protection 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, heal, health

0 0

Elemental - Good High
Shimmering Pad 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, shimmer, spell,
good, heal

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
High Shimmering Pad 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, shimmer, spell,
good, heal

0 0

Elemental - Good High
Shimmering Pad 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, shimmer, spell,
good, heal

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
High Shimmering Pad 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, shimmer, spell,
good, heal

0 0

Elemental - Good High
Shimmering Pad 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, shimmer, spell,
good, heal

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
High Shimmering Pad 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, shimmer, spell,
good, heal

0 0

Elemental - Good High
Shimmering Pad 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, shimmer, spell,
good, heal

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
High Shimmering Pad 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, shimmer, spell,
good, heal

0 0

Elemental - Good High
Shimmering Pad 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, shimmer, spell,
good, heal

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Good
High Shimmering Pad 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, shimmer, spell,
good, heal

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Crackling 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Crackling 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Crackling 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Crackling 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Crackling 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Crackling 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Crackling 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Crackling 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Crackling 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Crackling 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Crackling 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Crackling 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

0 0
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Elemental - Ice
Crackling 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Crackling 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Crackling 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Crackling 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Crackling 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Crackling 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Crackling 10

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Crackling 10.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Crackling 11

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Crackling 11.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, crack, shatter,
glass

0 0

Elemental - Ice Freeze
Loop 01 Ver 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, freeze, loop

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Freeze Loop 01 Ver 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, freeze, loop

0 0

Elemental - Ice Freeze
Loop 01 Ver 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, freeze, loop

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Freeze Loop 01 Ver 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, freeze, loop

0 0

Elemental - Ice Freeze
Loop 02 Ver 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, freeze, loop

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Freeze Loop 02 Ver 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, freeze, loop

0 0

Elemental - Ice Freeze
Loop 02 Ver 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, freeze, loop

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Freeze Loop 02 Ver 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, freeze, loop

0 0

Elemental - Ice Freeze
Loop 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, freeze, loop

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Freeze Loop 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, freeze, loop

0 0

Elemental - Ice Hit 01
soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, hit, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Hit 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, hit, impact

0 0

Elemental - Ice Hit 02
soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, hit, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Hit 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, hit, impact

0 0

Elemental - Ice Hit 03
soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, hit, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Hit 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice, hit, impact

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
010

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 010.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
0101

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 0101.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
0102

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 0102.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0
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Elemental - Ice Impact
09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
Long 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact Long 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Impact
Long 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Impact Long 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Ray Cast
Loop 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, ice, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Ray Cast Loop 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, ice, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Ice Ray Cast
Loop 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, ice, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Ray Cast Loop 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, ice, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Ice Ray Cast
Loop 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, ice, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Ray Cast Loop 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, ice, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Ice Spike
Ground 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Spike Ground 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Spike
Ground 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Spike Ground 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Spike
Ground 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Spike Ground 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Spike
Ground 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Spike Ground 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Spike
Ground 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Spike Ground 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Spike
Ground 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Spike Ground 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Spike
Throw 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Spike Throw 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Spike
Throw 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Spike Throw 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Spike
Throw 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Spike Throw 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Squishing 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Squishing 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Squishing 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Squishing 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice
Squishing 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Squishing 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Throw
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Throw 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Throw
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Throw 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Ice Throw
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Ice
Throw 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, ice

0 0

Elemental - Incineration
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, incinerate, melt

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Incineration 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, incinerate, melt

0 0

Elemental - Incineration
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, incinerate, melt

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Incineration 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, incinerate, melt

0 0

Elemental - Incineration
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, incinerate, melt

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Incineration 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, incinerate, melt

0 0

Elemental - Incineration
04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, incinerate, melt

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Incineration 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, incinerate, melt

0 0

Elemental - Incineration
05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, incinerate, melt

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Incineration 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, incinerate, melt

0 0

Elemental - Incineration
06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, incinerate, melt

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Incineration 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, fire, incinerate, melt

0 0

Elemental - Incineration
Cast 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Incineration Cast 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Incineration
Cast 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Incineration Cast 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Incineration
Cast 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Incineration Cast 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0
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Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop Alteration 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop Alteration 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop Alteration 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop Alteration 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop Alteration 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop Alteration 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop Energy 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop Energy 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop Energy 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop Energy 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop Energy 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop Energy 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop Illusion 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop Illusion 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop Illusion 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop Illusion 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop Illusion 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop Illusion 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop Protection Sphere
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop Protection Sphere
01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop Protection Sphere
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop Protection Sphere
02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Loop Protection Sphere
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGSpel_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Loop Protection Sphere
03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Alteration 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Alteration 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Alteration 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Alteration 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Alteration 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Alteration 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Alteration 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Alteration 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Alteration 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Alteration 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Alteration 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Alteration 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Energy 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Energy 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Energy 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Energy 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Energy 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Energy 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Energy 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Energy 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Energy 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Energy 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0
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Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Energy 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Energy 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Energy 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Energy 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Illusion 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Illusion 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Illusion 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Illusion 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Illusion 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Illusion 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Illusion 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Illusion 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Illusion 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Illusion 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Illusion 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Illusion 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Protection Sphere
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Protection Sphere
01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Protection Sphere
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Protection Sphere
02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Protection Sphere
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Protection Sphere
03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Protection Sphere
Impact 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Protection Sphere
Impact 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, impact

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Protection Sphere
Impact 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Protection Sphere
Impact 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, impact

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Protection Sphere
Impact 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Protection Sphere
Impact 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, impact

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Cast
Single Protection Sphere
Impact 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Cast Single Protection Sphere
Impact 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, impact

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Low
Impact 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Low Impact 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Low
Impact 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Low Impact 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Low
Impact 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Low Impact 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Low
Impact 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Low Impact 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Low
Impact 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Low Impact 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

0 0

Elemental - Neutral Low
Impact 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Neutral Low Impact 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact

0 0

Elemental - Pan Sizzling
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, sizzle, pan, fry

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Pan
Sizzling 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, sizzle, pan, fry

0 0

Elemental - Pan Sizzling
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, sizzle, pan, fry

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Pan
Sizzling 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, sizzle, pan, fry

0 0

Elemental - Pan Sizzling
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, sizzle, pan, fry

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Pan
Sizzling 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, sizzle, pan, fry

0 0

Elemental - Pan Sizzling
04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, sizzle, pan, fry

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Pan
Sizzling 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, sizzle, pan, fry

0 0

Elemental - Pan Sizzling
05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, sizzle, pan, fry

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Pan
Sizzling 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, sizzle, pan, fry

0 0

Elemental - Pan Sizzling
06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, sizzle, pan, fry

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Pan
Sizzling 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, sizzle, pan, fry

0 0

Elemental - Poison Cast
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, poison

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Poison Cast 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, poison

0 0

Elemental - Poison Cast
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, poison

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Poison Cast 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, poison

0 0

Elemental - Poison Cast
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, poison

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Poison Cast 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, poison

0 0
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Elemental - Poison Cast
04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, poison

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Poison Cast 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, poison

0 0

Elemental - Poison Cast
05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, poison

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Poison Cast 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, poison

0 0

Elemental - Poison Cast
06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, poison

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Poison Cast 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, poison

0 0

Elemental - Poison
Impact 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, poison

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Poison Impact 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, poison

0 0

Elemental - Poison
Impact 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, poison

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Poison Impact 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, poison

0 0

Elemental - Poison
Impact 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, poison

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Poison Impact 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, poison

0 0

Elemental - Poison
Impact 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, poison

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Poison Impact 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, poison

0 0

Elemental - Poison
Impact 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, poison

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Poison Impact 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, poison

0 0

Elemental - Poison
Impact 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, poison

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Poison Impact 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, poison

0 0

Elemental - Powder
Movement 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Powder Movement 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

0 0

Elemental - Powder
Movement 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Powder Movement 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

0 0

Elemental - Powder
Movement 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Powder Movement 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

0 0

Elemental - Powder
Movement 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Powder Movement 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

0 0

Elemental - Powder
Movement 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Powder Movement 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

0 0

Elemental - Powder
Movement 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Powder Movement 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

0 0

Elemental - Powder
Movement 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Powder Movement 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

0 0

Elemental - Powder
Movement 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Powder Movement 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

0 0

Elemental - Powder
Movement 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Powder Movement 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, spell, powder, dust

0 0

Elemental - Rock Fall 01
soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, rock, fall, rocks,
slide, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Fall 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, rock, fall, rocks,
slide, debris

0 0

Elemental - Rock Fall 02
soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, rock, fall, rocks,
slide, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Fall 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, rock, fall, rocks,
slide, debris

0 0

Elemental - Rock Fall 03
soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, rock, fall, rocks,
slide, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Fall 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, rock, fall, rocks,
slide, debris

0 0

Elemental - Rock
Ground Opening 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, rock, fall, rocks,
slide, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Ground Opening 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, rock, fall, rocks,
slide, debris

0 0

Elemental - Rock
Ground Opening 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, rock, fall, rocks,
slide, debris

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Ground Opening 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, rock, fall, rocks,
slide, debris

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0
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Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 10

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 10.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 11

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 11.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 12

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 12.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 13

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 13.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 14

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 14.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 15

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 15.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Crumble 16

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Crumble 16.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Tight 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Tight 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Tight 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Tight 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Tight 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Tight 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Tight 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Tight 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Tight 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Tight 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Tight 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Tight 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Tight 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Tight 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Tight 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Tight 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Tight 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Tight 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Tight 10

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Tight 10.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Hard Tight 11

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Hard Tight 11.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Crumble 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Crumble 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0
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Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Crumble 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Crumble 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Crumble 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Crumble 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Crumble 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Crumble 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Crumble 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Crumble 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Crumble 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Crumble 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Crumble 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Crumble 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Crumble 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Crumble 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Crumble 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Crumble 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Crumble 10

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Crumble 10.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Tight 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Tight 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Tight 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Tight 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Tight 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Tight 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Tight 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Tight 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Tight 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Tight 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Tight 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Tight 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Tight 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Tight 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Tight 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Tight 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Tight 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Tight 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Tight 10

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Tight 10.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Impact
Small Tight 11

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Impact Small Tight 11.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Large
Movement Tumble Loop
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
loop, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Large Movement Tumble Loop
01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
loop, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Large
Movement Tumble Loop
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
loop, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Large Movement Tumble Loop
02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell,
loop, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock
Movement 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Movement 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0
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Elemental - Rock
Movement 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Movement 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock
Movement 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Movement 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock
Movement 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Movement 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock
Movement 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Movement 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock
Movement 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Movement 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Slide
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Slide 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Slide
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Slide 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Slide
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Slide 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Slide
04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Slide 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Slide
05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Slide 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Slide
06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Slide 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Slide
07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Slide 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Slide
soundmorph, magic, elements,

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
soundmorph, magic, elements,

Elemental - Rock Slide
08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Slide 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, impact, rock, fall,
smash, tumble, debris, slide

0 0

Elemental - Rock Small
Movement Tumble Loop
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Rock Small Movement Tumble Loop
01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, loop, spell

0 0

Elemental - Sand Cast
01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Sand
Cast 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

0 0

Elemental - Sand Cast
02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Sand
Cast 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

0 0

Elemental - Sand Cast
03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Sand
Cast 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

0 0

Elemental - Sand Cast
04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Sand
Cast 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

0 0

Elemental - Sand Cast
05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Sand
Cast 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

0 0

Elemental - Sand Cast
06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Sand
Cast 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

0 0

Elemental - Sand Cast
07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Sand
Cast 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

0 0

Elemental - Sand Cast
08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Sand
Cast 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

0 0

Elemental - Sand Cast
09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Sand
Cast 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, sand

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0
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Elemental - Water
Splashes 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 10

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 10.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 11

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 11.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 12

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 12.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 13

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 13.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 14

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 14.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 15

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 15.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splashes 16

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splashes 16.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Tornado 01
soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, wind, tornado,
twister

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Tornado 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, wind, tornado,
twister

0 0

Elemental - Tornado 02
soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, wind, tornado,
twister

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Tornado 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, wind, tornado,
twister

0 0

Elemental - Tornado 03
soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, wind, tornado,
twister

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Tornado 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, wind, tornado,
twister

0 0

Elemental - Tornado 04
soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, wind, tornado,
twister

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Tornado 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, wind, tornado,
twister

0 0

Elemental - Tornado 05
soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, wind, tornado,
twister

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Tornado 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, wind, tornado,
twister

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Big 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Big 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Big 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Big 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Big 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Big 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Big 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Big 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Big 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Big 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Big 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Big 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Medium 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Medium 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Medium 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Medium 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Medium 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Medium 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0
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Elemental - Water
Bubbles Medium 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Medium 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Medium 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Medium 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Medium 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Medium 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Small 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Small 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Small 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Small 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Small 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Small 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Small 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Small 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Bubbles Small 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Bubbles Small 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash,
bubbles

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 10

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 10.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 11

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 11.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 12

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 12.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 13

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 13.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 14

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 14.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 15

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 15.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 16

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 16.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 17

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 17.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 18

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 18.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 19

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 19.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 20

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 20.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 21

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 21.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0
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Elemental - Water
Splash 22

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 22.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 23

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 23.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 24

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 24.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 25

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 25.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 26

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 26.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 27

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 27.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water
Splash 28

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Splash 28.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, water, splash

0 0

Elemental - Water Wave
Cast 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Wave Cast 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

0 0

Elemental - Water Wave
Cast 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Wave Cast 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

0 0

Elemental - Water Wave
Cast 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Wave Cast 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

0 0

Elemental - Water Wave
Cast 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Wave Cast 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

0 0

Elemental - Water Wave
Cast 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Wave Cast 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

0 0

Elemental - Water Wave
Cast 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Wave Cast 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

0 0

Elemental - Water Wave
Cast 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Wave Cast 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

0 0

Elemental - Water Wave
Cast 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Wave Cast 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

0 0

Elemental - Water Wave
Cast 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Water Wave Cast 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, water, wave

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Big 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Big 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Big 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Big 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Big 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Big 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Big 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Big 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Big 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Big 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Big 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Big 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Medium 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Medium 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Medium 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Medium 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Medium 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Medium 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Medium 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Medium 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Medium 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Medium 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Medium 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Medium 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Small 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Small 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Small 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Small 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Small 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Small 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Small 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Small 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0
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Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Small 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Small 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Gust Small 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Gust Small 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Storm 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Storm 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Storm 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Storm 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Storm 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Storm 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Storm 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Storm 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Storm 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Storm 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Storm 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Storm 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Storm 07

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Storm 07.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Storm 08

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Storm 08.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Storm 09

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Storm 09.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Twister 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Twister 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Long Wind
Cast Twister 01

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Long
Wind Cast Twister 01.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Twister 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Twister 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Long Wind
Cast Twister 02

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Long
Wind Cast Twister 02.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Wind Cast
Twister 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Wind Cast Twister 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Long Wind
Cast Twister 03

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental - Long
Wind Cast Twister 03.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Short Wind
Cast Twister 04

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Short Wind Cast Twister 04.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Short Wind
Cast Twister 05

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Short Wind Cast Twister 05.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0

Elemental - Short Wind
Cast Twister 06

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

MAGElem_SMorph_Elemental -
Short Wind Cast Twister 06.wav

soundmorph, magic, elements,
mystical, magical, cast, wind

0 0
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